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Here for You Today, Planning for Tomorrow 
Stoughton Health Medical Outpatient Building Campaign 

 
 

Stoughton Hospital Foundation received a $200,000 donation from the Wahlin Foundation, Inc. toward 

the construction of the Medical Outpatient Building (MOB), which is currently in progress. The MOB is 

slated to open in spring of 2025 with over 56,000 square feet which will include a dedicated area for 

specialty clinics, bring Stoughton Rehabilitation and Sports Medicine back to the main campus and 

provide additional shelled space for future growth.  “With this generous donation to the Medical 

Outpatient Building, Stoughton Health will be able to continue to grow to meet the changing needs of the 

communities we serve and continue offering that exceptional personalized service Stoughton Health is 

known for,” added Laura Mays, Stoughton Hospital Foundation Executive Director. 

Betsy McClimon, Wahlin Foundation, Inc. Executive Director shared, “the thing that makes this all 

possible is everyone at Stoughton Health, from the people planning the campaign, from our doctors and 

nurses, we have the talent that can fill the building, the planning, everybody in each different capacity… 

it’s really all of you that have made this possible for this community. On behalf of my family and the 

community, we want to thank you. We are so fortunate to have you here in Stoughton.” 

For more information about Stoughton Hospital Foundation and the Here for You Today, Planning for 

Tomorrow Campaign, please go to stoughtonhealth.com. 



 

Check Presentation from Betsy McClimon, Wahlin Foundation, Inc., Executive Director to Laura Mays, Stoughton 
Hospital Foundation Executive Director  
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